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REMINDER FOR ATTENDANCE

This notice is served again as a reminder for students of
all batches currently enrolled in this College, that as per
requirement of PM&DC it is mandatory for them to
maintain 75% attendance as minimum, in all types of
teaching / training sessions conducted during the whole
academic year. Therefore, all students are directed
once again to regularly attend classes to avoid any
disciplinary action.

Moreover, maintaining attendance at least at this
prescribed level is a precondition to be eligible for taking
any test / examination, therefore, any student whose
attendance falls below 75%, may not be allowed to

appear in module test / exam.

W/

Prof. Amjad Siraj Memon
Principal



